
Happy New Year! 

This term we will be travelling back in time to 1837 when Queen Victoria 

was on the throne. We will be learning about Victorian life with a focus on 

the inventions that made an impact on society and the life we live today. 

You may like to research Victorians so your child has some understanding 

as we start the topic. 

Children will continue to take part in RML and continued practise will help 

them prepare for their Year 1 Phonics Screening in June, we have included 

a sound chart. If you need any ideas on how to practise the sounds with 

your child please ask Mrs Purchase or Miss Rafferty. A weekly spelling test 

will take place on Thursday. 

In Maths children will continue to cover a variety of topics. Continued 

practise of number bonds and facts will help your child greatly and we are 

also learning the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

Fun games can be found on https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games to 

aid their learning. Symphony Maths and MyMaths activities will continue 

to be set.  

In Science children will be learning about different types of Materials and 

Light and Dark. We will also 

be out and about looking for 

signs of   Seasonal change. 

Please remember to:  
Send a complete, labelled, PE kit  
which will stay in school.  
Read with your child and ensure their 
reading record is signed each week. 
Parents Evening:  
22nd and 23rd January 2019 


